SCMS PTO

Schuyler Colfax Middle School 1500 Hamburg Turnpike, Wayne NJ 07470

Fundraiser "Opt Out" 2023-2024

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The PTO's **Main Fundraiser** begins in October. The proceeds from our fundraiser finance our budget for this year's activities. These activities include cultural enrichment programs & assemblies, field days, PTO sponsored clubs for the students, and so much more!

If you would like to support the PTO but choose not to participate in the fall fundraiser, you are welcome to make a monetary donation directly to the Schuyler Colfax PTO for any amount. We have heard from many parents that they welcome this opportunity to support their child's school. **The fundraiser information will still come home**, but if you have opted out you can ignore it – guilt free!

As always, thank you for your support. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are looking forward to a terrific year!

Lori Polifonte and Jen Crawford Schuyler-Colfax PTO Presidents 2023-2024

	Fundraiser Donation	
I'd like to help! \$	is enclosed for the Fundraiser .	
Parent/Guardian Name(s):		
Child's Name:	Grade	Homeroom
Child's Name:	Grade	Homeroom

Please make check payable to: **Schuyler-Colfax PTO** and write "**Donation Fundraiser**" in the memo section of your check. Forward your check with the bottom portion of this form to the PTO Mailbox, via your child's homeroom teacher, in an envelope labeled "PTO FUNDRAISER DONATION".